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PROVINCIAL LEARNER SUPPORT CAMPAIGN 

 

Dr. Phophi Ramathuba, MEC for Health, who is also Acting MEC for Social Development will today embark 

on an initiative to support vulnerable and underprivileged learners, by handing over school uniforms and 

other school necessities, to selected deserving learners.  

School uniform reduce competition and peer pressure among students. We strive to instill a sense of pride, 

belonging, dignity and good tradition in marginalized learners throughout the province. As we 

commemorate the Human rights month. 

The MEC will hand over the school uniforms as part of learner support programme in Vhembe District, at 

an event scheduled as follows:                                                                                                                           

Date  :     Thursday, 09 March 2017  

Venue      :  Dzingae Junior Primary School 

   Thulamela Local Municipality Vhembe District  

Time                :          14H00  

A caring society begins with strong families and vibrant communities. We are geared to contribute towards 

educating every needy child through provision of school uniform. 

We are making a call as government of the day to South Africa and all who lives in it  “business 

communities, Individuals and families, to provide assistance to those who are in need by adopting a child 

headed family or foster a child or children. 

1.6 million rand worth of school uniforms will be distributed to underprivileged leaners by the end of this 

campaign. 
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